From: Helen Rogers

Sent: 16 September 2015 14:26

To: Planning

Subject: Holly Lodge CAAC comments on Application Ref: 2015/4457/P

On behalf of the Holly Lodge CAAC I'm sending comments on

Application Ref: 2015/4457/P
94 Highgate West Hill

Object
1. No Design and Access Statement has been included in the application documents.

2. The all glass roof to the new extension will mean light pollution will impact neighbours.
The CAAC suggest changing to a solid roof.

3. The new extension protrudes beyond the neighbouring extension.
The HLE conservation Area Appraisal and Management Strategy states:

Extensions should be in harmony with the original form and character of the building and the
historic pattern of extensions within a group of buildings.

The CAAC consider that the extent of the extension should be limited to match the
neighbouring extension a7 93 Highgate West Hill.

Regards
Helen Rogers

28 Makepeace Avenue



